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Good morning and welcome to services! We had a 

great time last Sunday evening at our pumpkin carv-

ing devotional! We hope everyone enjoyed the time 

together and will remember the ways we are just like 

a pumpkin and let your light shine through your big 

smile. We have a busy week ahead starting with 

Monday Night for the Master tomorrow night at 

6:15. Hope you can be there to help with the work 

that will be done here at the building. This Wednes-

day we will be meeting at Tru-Care at 5:30 for sing-

ing and visiting on the porch before we head to the 

building for Bible class. Hope to see you there! We 

are still unable to go inside and sing and visit as a 

group, but with the fall weather a porch visit should 

be great. Our youth group Halloween party is this 

Saturday, the 30th, from 6-9. There WILL be a cos-

tume contest so bring your best costume!!! We will 

also have a contest for spookiest dessert.  Have a 

great week!           DOUG 
"Do not neglect to do good and to share what you have, 

for such sacrifices are pleasing to God." Heb. 13:16 

TOMORROW NIGHT 

        “STAND BY YOUR PRINCIPLES” 

 
You have to dare to stand for your principles 
when the world around you doesn’t.   It 
doesn’t matter what is in the head.  It’s the 
heart that matters.”  It was Samuel who 
said: “for the Lord seeth not as a man seeth; 
for man looketh on the outward appear-
ance, but the LORD looketh on the 
heart.”  (1 Samuel 16:7)  God found that 
heart in a young boy by the name of David.  
When the soldiers in Israel’s army saw Goli-
ath, the Philistine, they  fled and were very 
afraid.   When David heard the words of Go-
liath, he said to the men of Israel: “who is 
this uncircumcised Philistine, that he should 
defy the armies of the living God?”  David 
had a heart for God and faith in his God.  It 
was David, a young man, who faced Goli-
ath, the champion of the Philistines.  Stand-
ing before the giant, David said: “Thou 
comes to me with a sword, but I come to 
thee in the name of the LORD of hosts, the 
God of the armies of  Israel thou hast de-
fied.  This day will the LORD deliver thee 
into mine hand; and I will smite thee, and 
take thine head from thee . . . that all the 
earth may know that there is a God. (1 
Samuel 17:45-46)  David showed what was 
in his heart.  In America, we need some 
young people who will stand up with convic-
tions to challenge the  Goliaths in our world.   

Dear Heavenly Father,  

So far, today, I've done all right. I haven't 

gossiped or lost my temper. I haven't been 

greedy, grumpy, nasty, or self centered. 

I'm really happy about that so far. But in a 

few minutes I'm going to be getting out of 

bed and then I'm going to need a lot of 

help. Thank you! Amen  DAN 

We will again have “Trunk and Treat” in the  

church parking lot a week from tonight follow-

ing the evening worship service. Please bring 

candy and distribute to children who are  

present. 



Pr

Thanks for joining us today in worship.  It is always great to worship as 

a church family.  The fellowship luncheon last Sunday was well 

attended.  Thanks to Sandy & James  Singleterry, Gayle  Hamilton, 

Kathy Young, Charles McCullough, Renee  and Mike Whitley for all 

helping with the luncheon and the clean-up.  It was great.  The food was 

delicious and we appreciate all who stayed.  On Sunday night, ROBIN 

LINDSAY responded to the invitation to confess Christ and be baptized 

for the remission of sins.   Audrey and I have been studying with Robin 

and we are so glad that she has made this decision.  We welcome here 

into our fellowship here at Crockett Rd.   Her information is listed 

elsewhere in the bulletin this week.  Please be reminded that tomorrow 

night Oct. 25th we will again have Monday Night For The Master.  We 

will meet at 6:15 for the meal and work between 7 P.M. and 8 P.M.  We 

can get a lot done when we work together.  We hope that you will want 

to join us for the meal (Pizza and Salad) and the work session.   We 

wanted to let you know that we are having Trunk & Treat  next Sunday 

night following the worship service.  Those who would like to provide 

candy for the kids are asked to come Sunday night put the candy in 

your trunk and open it for distribution to the kids.  We hope you will 

want to participate.  Please plan to be with us not only then, but on 

every Sunday night.  The time change is coming up in about two weeks. 

Don’t forget.  See you tonight at 6 P.M. for the evening service.  DAN 

One Baptized. 

Monday Night For The Master 

Takes place tomorrow night at 

6:15 P.M. 

PLEASE TURN OFF ALL CELL PHONES  

 BOB STECH  has received reports 

from his tests and all were good.  

He is still waiting on one test result. 

LORELEE REEDER had back surgery 

at U.T. in Tyler on Wednesday. She 

is doing well and will be going to re-

hab. 

GLENDA BASKIN is improving fol-

lowing a recent fall. She is at home. 

KENLEE HARBOUR will again be in 

Dallas this Tuesday for another pro-

cedure on her stomach before up-

coming surgery. 

Remember to keep all of these and 

those on the prayer list in your prayers. 

       “HOPE IN A BAD SOCIETY”         

The Bible tells us that “as by one man sin 

entered into the world, and death by sin, and 

so death passed upon all men, for all have 

sinned.” (Rom. 5:12) Jesus bore the curse of 

our sins upon Himself so you and I can be 

justified by His blood.   This provided great 

hope for all of us. He defeated death when 

He arose from the tomb and ascended back 

to heaven where He is seated at the Father’s 

right hand. Since He is alive, we have a great 

and glorious future ahead of us. The One 

who sat upon the throne said, “Behold, I 

make all things new.” John Piper has said, 

“The one who is Alpha and Omega, God the 

Almighty, has pledged Himself to take away 

every pain and every threat of death and eve-

rything that makes you cry. All causes of 

depression and anxiety and guilt, and all hin-

drances to joy and wonder and childlike de-

light will vanish. And in their place will put 

a never-ending joy that will surpass the hap-

piest vacation you ever had.” In this world 

we are very acquainted with death, sorrow, 

and pain. There has been enough tears to fill 

an ocean, but someday “God shall wipe 

away all tears” from our eyes. Until that 

great day we must “seek those things which 

are above, where Christ sitteth on the right 

hand of God.” We are to set our “affection 

on things above, not on things on the 

earth.” (Col. 3:1-2) Paul wrote in 2 Corin-

thians 4:18, “While we look not at the things 

which are seen, but at the things which are 

not seen; for the things which are seen are 

temporal, but the things which are not seen 

are eternal.”  We must let the hope that we 

have in Christ serve as an anchor of the Soul 

both steadfast and sure. All is not hopeless.  

DAN 

A minister who was very fond of pure, hot 

horseradish always kept a bottle of it on 

his dining room table. He offered some to 

a guest, who took a big spoonful. When 

the guest finally was able to speak, he 

gasped, "I've heard many ministers 

preach hellfire, but you are the first one 

I've met who passed out a sample of it." 

RESPONSES 

ROBIN LINDSAY 

BAPTIZED & MEMBERSHIP 

114 Davis Street 

Palestine, Texas 75801 

Phone 512-565-5955 



Oct 24th 2021 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

Joyce Matlock has completed her cancer treatment.  

Jerry Thornton of Canton, has begun cancer treatment in Canton 

Kenlee Harbour is recovering from  stomach surgery  & still undergoing weekly treatment in Dallas. 

Leielani Leonard, mother of Adam Krumnow, is undergoing treatment  

 Lorelee Reeder had back surgery this  last Wednesday Oct. 20th in Tyler 

Heather Herring (Neches teacher) in in ICU with Covid 19. 

Bob Stech’s tests were all favorable, but still awaiting one from biopsy. 

Annie Lee Birdow has been undergoing tests in Tyler, but back home and  is better  

Glenda Baskin is recovering from foot surgery and a recent fall at home. 

James Tidwell brother of Becky Barnes is undergoing tests  

Diane Wilcher has a friend named Wanda  and she is having heart issues  

Gail McInnis, mother of Shelly Franklin is recovering from back surgery  

Christine Oliphant has breast cancer& undergoing treatment 

Emily Davis (granddaughter of the Hollands) has brain cancer  

 Kenneth Holland  is still having breathing issues. 

Scott Hilliard (cousin of Dwight Franklin)  cancer 

Wesley Wellborn (brother-in-law of Kyle Lock)  cancer 

 Remember those in nursing homes and the homebound in your prayers.  
 They need our prayers.  Courtney Bell, Odessa Boyette, Ruth Cox, Blackie Foreman, Jerry Graham, Sue Grubbs, Gerry Hahn,  Bobby 

Johnson, Miki Kiser, Jessie Kraus, George Lester, James and Irma Ray, Patsy Bush, Gary and Emalie Tuschoff   and Martha Sims.  

 NOTE:  We try to update the prayer list each week.  When people are improving and doing better we remove their names and add new 

ones who have asked to be on the list. We  need those of you who are acquainted with those on the prayer list  to let us know when they are 

improving. If you know of someone who needs to be on the supplement prayer list or removed, please notify us in the church office. The 

Elders 

 


